Tammy Hodgman

From: Tammy Hodgman

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 3:42 PM **To:** 'Raven.Delfine@construction.com'

Subject: Windham Maine New Municipal Buildings and Renovations Design-Build Services RFP

Dear Raven,

This email serves as the statutory 5-day acknowledgement of your verbal information request and our response.

The Maine Freedom of Access Act provides access to documents but does not require municipalities to compile information from several documents to fulfill a request. We have just received the bid packages and have not yet reviewed or compiled bid information.

You requested the list of bidders for the Windham Maine New Municipal Buildings and Renovations Design-Build Services RFP. The Town of Windham received bids from the following organizations:

- Doten's Construction
- Wright-Ryan Construction
- Hardypond
- Great Falls Construction
- Harriman
- Allied Cook

Bid results will be available after the review committee meets to discuss the applications.

Thank you, Tammy

Tammy Hodgman

Executive Assistant and Website Coordinator | tahodgman@windhammaine.us Town of Windham | Office of the Town Manager 8 School Road | Windham, ME 04062 | www.windhammaine.us Ph. 207.892.1907 | Fax 207.892-1910

PUBLIC HOURS: Monday 7:00-5:00 Tuesday 7:00-6:00 Wednesday 7:00-5:00 Thursday 7:00-4:00

NOTICE: Under Maine's Freedom of Access ("Right to Know") law, documents – including emails – in the possession of public officials about town business are considered public records. This means if anyone asks to see it, we are required to provide it. There are very few exceptions. We welcome citizen comments and want to hear from our constituents, but please keep in mind that what you write in an email is not private and will be made available to any interested party.